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PETITION SHEET TIME IS HERE AGAIN ---
If any of your majors need' Petition Sheets ask them to make 

their needs known at the Registrar's Office right away for we will be 
too busy with papers on new students to get out these Petition Sheets 
after the next ten days. 

All department heads are advised to bring their Petition Sheets 
up to date in the next ten days, that everything may be in readiness 
for the fall registration. If you need grades they are ready in the 
Registrar's Office except for the current summer term. 

REGISTRATION INSTRUCTIONS 

The usual sheet of Registration Instructions will be available 
in about two weeks. It is in process of preparation now. If you 
have any suggestions to offer turn them in now. We will appreciate 
any constructive suggestion you may have. When the sheet is prepared 
it will be too late for changes. 

A CORRECTION (This is one on the Registrar) 

In the Faculty Bulletin last week the statement was made that 
the August graduating class will be the largest for August at any 
time. This is in error. Last summer we had 364 this time 324. It 
is true, however, that we will have the largest number for any 
commencement to receive the Masters Degree. 

s. w. Hutton, Registrar 

APPROVED ABSENCES 

The following students will participate in a Geological field 
trip to South Texas. P1ease excuse them from all classes Friday 
August 11, 1950. 

Caussey; Donald E. 
Glasgow, Robert L. 
King, James 

cNeil, · John P. 
Paulson, Frank 
Smith, U. Larry 
Taylor, Billy 
Walker, Jack 

William H. Matthews 
Dept. of Geology 




